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MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO:                   ALL PERSONS 

FROM: COVID RESPONSE TEAM 

DATE: June 2, 2021 

SUBJECT: RESUMPTION OF IN-PERSON PRESENTMENTS  
 

 
Effective June 14, 2021, in-person presentments will resume. Presentments in Manhattan will take 
place in courtroom 5A and presentments in White Plains will take place in the assigned Magistrate 
Judge’s courtroom. The courtrooms have been configured for proper physical distancing and the 
proceedings will be conducted in compliance with all COVID-19 protocols. Attorneys and their clients 
are expected to appear in person.   

 

 


